
Monday 29th June 2015 

Visiting the woods to build fairy and wizard houses.  

Class One spent most of the afternoon in the woods today. They 

had great fun working in pairs to build fairy or wizard houses! 

There were some great ideas, such as using leaves for the floor, 

sticks for the walls and grass to make a bed!  


